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4193 CRESCENT DRIVE, SUITE 'E'

Febn2ary 11,1994 ST. LOUIS, MISSOURI, U.S.A. 63129

(314) 892-8383
TOLL FREE: (800) 532-0504
FAX: (314) 892-7899

Mrs. Betty Wright
Export / Import Licensing Officer
United States Nuclear Regulatory Cormiission
Office of International Programs
one White Flint North
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852

Dear Betty:

As per our phone conversation on 2/8/94, enclosed please find for your consideration
an application to export 100 kilograms of uranium-235 contained in 2000 kilograms of
uranium enriched to 5.0 w/o maximum. This material is being returned to Eurodif,
Urenco Netherlands, Urenco Germany, Urenco, United Kingdom, British Nuclear Fuels,
United Kingdom and Cogema, France as heels contained in cylinders.'

As these cylinders are currently awaiting shipment, we would appreciate your assis-
tance in expediting this application.

Please contact me should you require any additicnal information in regard to
the application.

Sincerely,

BRAUNKOHLE TRANSPORT USA, INC.

C

Robert L. Grant
Operations Supervisor
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